Lester, Steve S

. N ¢
From: Luke, Tifm-.
Sent: Tuesday, March10, 2015 12:03 M f{Q M}U? (vves
To: Whitney, Rob >
Cc: Lester, Steve RO REST o
Subject: RE: Update from Cold Springs Creek ﬁ j

08/ & jre~es

Rob, thanks for vour diligence on Cold Springs Ck. | doubt the issues are over bLi [ think you/we are over a significant
hump. Great job working with the users and watermaster.

Tim

From: Whitney, Rob

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 11:45 AM

To: Luke, Tim; Bruce M. Smith; Charles Honsinger
Subject: Update from Cold Springs Creek

Gentleman,

m am encouraged (mavybe a wee-bit skeptical} by this report from the watermaster.

Thanks, RW

From: Richard Neal [mailto:toblask15172@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 11:41 AM

To: Whitney, Rob

Subject: WM Report

Howdy Rob,

Please read my last addition to my journal. Kelly Riggs leads me to
believe that they feel most of the issues with Casa del Norte are settled. 1
hope this is true and my job as WM can deal with what water there is in
the creek. I'm sure this would make your days easier also. 1+ ¢ -

Have a great day,
Rich




Lester, Steve

From: Luke, Tim

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 12:04 PM

To: Lester, Steve

Subject: FW: Double Anchor/Casa Del Norte - CDN Right no. 61-10383

Steve, FYl again — good progress on Cold Springs Ck.

From: Charles Honsinger [mailto:honsingerlaw@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, March 09, 2015 2:19 PM

To: Whitney, Rob

Cc: Luke, Tim

Subject: Double Anchor/Casa Del Norte - CDN Right no. 61-10383

Rob:

Just wanted to say thanks for meeting with Ed and I regarding Cold Springs Creek water rights distribution last
week. We were quite pleased with the conversation - as we stated, the actions of IDWR and the watermaster
have been beneficial for the water users on Cold Springs Creek over the past couple of years.

As an aside, at last week's meeting we spoke about CDN's right no. 61-10383 diverted from springs. My client
explained to me today that the pipe diverting that right is flowing at a very high rate - so high that if the water
were measured and CDN's right restricted to its entitled flow, that the remaining flows from that spring would
be significantly contributing to the flows of Cold Springs Creek. Anyway, we talked about the diversion works
and measurement of that right last week, so we will just await action on it.

Thanks again for the meeting.

Charlie

Charles L. Honsinger
Honsinger Law, PLLC
P.O. Box 517

Boise, ID 83701

Phone: (208)863-6106
Fax: (208)908-6085
honsingerlaw(@gmail.com




